
We were asked:  

Q1. The number of calls made to the 123 speaking clock since 13 September 2013 and at what 
cost they were to the Department. 

 
 
We replied: 

A1. Calls cannot be made to the 123 speaking clock from Wales Office telephones. The spend 
since 13 September 2013 to date in relation to calls to this number is therefore nil. 


